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Carrier Notification 
SN91085232 
 
Date: November 9, 2005 
 
To: Facility-based Competitive Local Exchange Carriers (CLEC) 
 
Subject: Facility-based CLECs – (Product/Service) – Introducing the Enhanced Extended Link to 

Unbundled Network Element-Loop Retermination CLEC Information Package, Version 1 
 
This is to announce that, on November 15, 2005, the Enhanced Extended Link (EEL) to Unbundled 
Network Element –Loop (UNE-L) Retermination CLEC Information Package, Version 1 will be 
available. 
 
This package introduces a new process for the disconnection of an EEL circuit and retermination of the 
UNE-L portion of the former EEL circuit to a collocation arrangement in the end user serving wire 
center.   
 
The CLEC Information Package will be posted to the BellSouth Interconnection Services Web site at 
the following address: 
 

http://interconnection.bellsouth.com/guides/html/unes.html 
 
Please contact your BellSouth local support manager with any questions. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
ORIGINAL SIGNED BY KRISTEN E. SHORE 
 
Kristen E. Shore – Director 
BellSouth Interconnection Services 
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